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The Guild meets the second
Monday of the month (March -
November) at 7:00 p.m., at the
College View Seventh Day
Adventist Church located at
49th and Prescott Streets, in
Lincoln, Nebraska.

Since 1973

On behalf of the LQG Board, here are the
results of last week’s survey.

The 5 highest percentages (1-Absolutely
Necessary) to the question, “How necessary
are the following to the continued success of
LQG?” were as follows:

#1 Quality programs — 88%
#2 Quality Classes — 72%
#3 LQG website — 72%
#4 Affordable Dues — 67%
#5 Email Bulletins — 62%

Thank you to the members who participated
in this survey. Your opinions and feedback
are helpful, as the board explores the


http://mailchi.mp/b6fc099e5e45/survey-results?e=%5BUNIQID%5D

results. The survey and personal comments
will guide the Board to ensure the Guild will
move forward in the direction it's members
have voiced.

Joan Yoder

LQG President 2016-17
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